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Warning against counterfeit products 

 

In recent years, we have confirmed that counterfeit products of parts used in our products have been distributing 

in several areas of the world. Many of these counterfeit products even include parts that have not been approved 

by classification societies. Counterfeit products not only have different specifications and performance compared 

to the official products, but also are inferior in terms of quality and safety. They also have a higher risk of failure 

earlier than their original useful life and possible expensive losses due to damage. 

Please be careful not to purchase counterfeit products. When purchasing parts for our products, please order 

through our maintenance section or authorized agents. We manage a shipping history of parts for each vessel. 

We are not responsible for any defects or accidents that may occur due to the use of counterfeit products. 
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Flexible tube 
Classification marking on the socket end 

Fuel oil pump  
Classification marking and name plate 

Marking and name plate of official products 

Scan the QR code or click on the following URL for information about our service network. 

https://www.miuraz.co.jp/en/marine/service/network.html 

If you have any questions, please contact the nearest MIURA office. 

Email address: hakuyo_mka@miuraz.co.jp 
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